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  2022 Urban Wat er  Inst it ut e Annual Conference Success!

It  was fantast ic seeing everyone in San Diego August 24-26, 2022!

This was our fist  t ime to convene an in-person event in San Diego since August 2019. We know UWI is 
known as a relat ionship-based organizat ion and being in person helped us reconnect in a meaningful way.

This edit ion of the newsletter includes several photos taken during the conference. So many friends, 
colleagues and new water professionals enjoyed an excellent program and heart-warming social events.

Since we are now able to meet in person again, we believe there is less need to have monthly newsletters. 
Instead we will have 3 or 4 newsletters each year, beginning in January 2023, when we will be advert ising 
the Palm Springs conference scheduled for February 22-24, 2022.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Opening presentat ion provided 
by Mayor Todd Gloria.

Photo from left  to right: UWI 
and Rincon del Diablo board 
member Greg Quist, San Diego 
Mayor Todd Gloria, UWI 
Execut ive Director Ane Deister, 
UWI Chair Andree Johnson
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Closing panel. 

Photo from left  to right: 
MCWRA Execut ive Director 
Just in Caporusso, Friant CEO 
Jason Phillips, MWD General 
Manager Adel Hagekhalil, 
Moderator Mesa Water District  
General Manager Paul 
Shoenberger 

More Photos From Our 
Conference Below 
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